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17th March 2023  

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As you are aware, there has been an ongoing emergency maintenance issue at Ann 
Bernadt Nursery School. 
The temporary boiler will now be delivered on Monday 20th March, so we really hope 
to be back open at sometime next week. 
In the meantime, we will continue with our contingency plan at Bellenden 
school next week. 
 

If  you have any question please don’t hestaite to get in touch by emailing us on 
office@annbernadt.southwark.sch.uk  
 
Or you can call our sister school Nell Gwynn Nursery school on 0207 525 8265 and 
ask to speak with Della. 
 
Once again please except our apologies for the inconvenience caused Thank you 
for your patience and co-operation at this challenging time.  
 
Levia Ostrove-Pound  
Head of School 
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